
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Firstly, can I thank you for all the support that you have given us throughout the year so far. As we move forward with our 
approach to optimise learning, we want to work proactively and productively to continue to offer the best possible education 
for your child. I have analysed the work produced by the students in the ‘A’ classes and their November mock exam papers. 
Following consultation with the class teachers and the students themselves, I feel your child would benefit from concentrating 
on the foundation tier maths papers rather than the higher tier. Therefore, we will be creating an extra maths set, with changes 
taking place from Monday 10th January 2022.  

Current Structure 

Class X Band Class Y band 
11XA Teacher – CHI 

Tier – Higher 
11YA Teacher – CSM 

Tier – Higher 
 

New Structure 

Class X Band Class Y band 
11XA1 Teacher – CHI 

Tier – Higher 
11YA1 Teacher – CSM 

Tier – Higher 
11XA2 Teacher – JNE 

Tier – Foundation 
11YA2 Teacher – JNE 

Tier – Foundation 
 

The benefit of the new structure allows us to better cater to the capabilities of each student. Moreover, the addition of an extra 
class in each band will reduce the class size, therefore enabling teachers to focus more time on individual and group needs.  

I am delighted by the opportunity this new structure creates and how it will enhance what we are offering to the students as a 
department. I again thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. 

If you wish to discuss these arrangements further, please email mhsinfo@consilium-at.com.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Pinches  
Director of Mathematics 
 


